
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1342
ANSWERED ON:08.12.2004
ADDITONAL BEDS IN PHC A AND N ISLANDS 
Bhakta Shri Manoranjan;Singh Shri Ganesh Prasad

Will the Minister of HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received any memorandum from Andaman & Nicobar Islands regarding construction of an additional
Building to accommodate 10 more beds in PHC, Garacharma-I Village; 

(a) if so, the details thereof; and 

(b) the response of the Government thereto?

Answer
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HEALTH & FAMILY WELFARE ( SMT. PANABAKA LAKSHMI) 

(a) to (c) As per the information available, no memorandum has been forwarded to the Government of India by the Andaman &
Nicobar Administration. 
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